
We would like you to find out about Remembrance 
day. Please bring in your homework by the first 
Wednesday after half term as some work will be 

used in our Friday assembly. 

Your focus will be 
on reading. We have 
attached a poem to 
start inspiring your 

research.

You could create 
a symbol 

associated with 
Remembrance.

You could 
visit the 
library.

You could 
display your 
findings as 
a fact file. 

Remembrance day is on the 11th
November. 

You could 
design a 
new poppy 
for 2023. If you visit a remembrance 

service, use an imaginative way 
to record your experience. 

You could 
create pieces 
of art work. 

You could write 
a poem 
including 
similes. You could 

learn the song 
“Fields of 

poppies” from 
Youtube.  




